
The Boston Housing Authority hereby announces a 

PUBLIC HEARING 
regarding proposed changes to the  

BHA Housing Choice Voucher Program Administrative Plan 
On  

Wednesday June 7, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. 
 At the Amory Street Housing Development 

125 Amory St., Jamaica Plain, MA 
 

The proposed changes are amendments to the BHA’s 2017 Annual Plan.  A 45-day review and 
comment period will commence on Friday May 12, 2017 and close at the end of business on 
Monday June 26, 2017.  Copies of the proposed amended documents are available on the 
BHA’s website at www.bostonhousing.org and will be on view at the BHA’s Leased Housing 
Division, 8th Floor, 52 Chauncy St., Boston, MA. If you have a reasonable accommodation 
request relative to either reviewing the Plan or attending the Hearing, please call 617-988-4401 
or TDD 800-545-1833 x420.  Interpreters will be made available at the Hearing upon prior 
request to 617-988-4401.  Comments can be sent to Boston Housing Authority, 52 Chauncy St. 
attn: Paula A. Saba Chief of Leased Housing Programs, Boston, MA 02111; or e-mail at 
paula.saba@bostonhousing.org  
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